
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 24.11.2020. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers   
 
Covid19 – What we are doing to keep your child safe. 
 
We have created bubbles in Year Groups, staggered break and lunch times, have temperature checks, 
regular hand washing and social distancing where possible. 
 
Covid19 – What you must do as a parent/carer. 
 
If your child or anyone your child has come in close contact with has a fever, continuous cough or 
loss of taste or smell, please inform us immediately and do not send your child to school. 
 
All members of the household need to isolate immediately and the person with symptoms should 
have a Covid test.   
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
WEDNESDAY 16 DECEMBER 2020 
 
This is a busy day!  Christmas Lunch, ‘Wear A Christmas Jumper Day!’ & school closes for the Christmas 
Holiday. 
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

 
If your child normally brings a packed lunch but would like a school dinner on this day, please send in £2.05 
 
WEAR A CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY! 
 
We are taking part in the Save the Children ‘Wear a Christmas Jumper Day!’.  If your child would like to wear 
a Christmas jumper, hat, gloves, scarf, a piece of tinsel! or socks, we are asking for a contribution of £1.  All 
funds raised will go to the Save the Children Charity. 
 
SCHOOL CLOSES  
 
This is the last day of term as we are holding PD Days (as shown below). 
 

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DATES 

Thursday 17 December 2020 

& 

Friday 18 December 2020 

We have arranged PD Days on these dates.  School will be closed and staff 
will not be available. 

 
 

SAT’s WEEK – MONDAY 10 MAY TO THURSDAY 13 MAY 2021 
 
As with every school, our SAT’s results are an important indicator of the school’s success.  It is especially 
important that all Y6 pupils attend during SAT’s week, and we have an emergency procedure for any pupil 
who may be ill or where there are any problems during the week. 
 
If your child is in Y6 this year, please help us by ensuring that no holidays are arranged for the week beginning 
10 May 2021.   
In some cases, the local authority could issue a significant fine per pupil. 

 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 


